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CATERING DESIGN GROUP PREPARES FOR 25TH ANNIVERSARY
ON CHRISTMAS EVE

22/12/2015 09:03:45

Catering Design Group (CDG) is gearing up for a very Merry
Christmas, as it prepares to celebrate its 25th anniversary on
Christmas Eve.

The company will celebrate its milestone anniversary with a
commemorative lunch and will be marking the auspicious occasion
by giving back to its staff in the long term, with an extra day’s holiday
on their birthdays.

Phillip Howard, managing director, Catering Design Group, said:
“Hospitality has always been in my blood. I've spent my entire career

in the hospitality industry and have a genuine passion and
(http://eatoutmagazine.co.uk/sites/default commitment to it.
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cdg dec 15.jpq) “We spent December 1990 busy setting up the business and getting
Phillip Howard, managing our house in order, ready to start officially trading in January 1991.
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“However, our certificate of registration actually arrived on Christmas
Eve, so we thought — why not, we’re ready to go and what better way
to celebrate Christmas than starting a new venture on Christmas Eve!

“We have ambitious growth plans to double our turnover in five years with a clearly defined strategy.

“We will continue to love what we do and do best — working closely with other passionate people in the
industry to assist our clients as they grow. Role on the next 25 years.”

CDG is a restaurant and commercial kitchen design company for the hospitality industry.
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